
Hello Supervisors, 
I am writing to let you know that we here at Tokin Terps Farm are in support of what MCA has suggested in 
their Memo to the Board. I would like to especially speak to item 1 and 5 of the memo. 
1. Cannabis is and will always be a CROP and it should be treated as such by being aloud to be grown in ALL 
zones that allow row and field crops. Why was the designation of Zones with allowances within even created if 
we are not going to honor those allowances? As a Farmer of a Crop we would also like to be treated the same 
as others when it comes to  

Building Permits, Local Fire Ordinances, Cal Fire Fire Defensible Space, Taxes, AND 
Business Requirements.  
 

5.RE-OPEN PERMITTING FOR THE LEGACY CULTIVATION COMMUNITY AND FOR 
LEGACY CULTIVATION SITES NOW THAT THE EQUITY GRANT PROGRAM IS NEARLY 
LAUNCHED.  
Its been said that Legacy Cultivators have had enough time to come forward.......I 
disagree! Prohibition was for a VERY long time. Its not easy to open and step out from 
behind the Emerald Curtain when its been shut tight for so long. Our friends need 
another chance to get into the legal system.....please!? 

 

I appreciate your time and effort towards trying to make the Mendocino County 
Cannabis program a lasting Sucess for ALL involved! 
 

 

Heather Haglund 

 


